
   CITY OF LA CROSSE  
  ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
       400 LA CROSSE ST  
                      LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
   PHONE: 608-789-7505 
      FAX: 608-789-8184  
 

 
      July 7, 2015 
 
       
      Re:  Poage Park (HUD) 
      
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids with Alternates A, C and D were received for the Poage Park (HUD) 
Project: 
 
       BASE BID ALT A  ALT C  ALT D  TOTAL 
 
BORTON CONSTRUCTION CO. $756,900.00 $120,600.00 $16,000.00 $84,200.00 $977,700.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.  $778,000.00 $126,000.00 $15,000.00 $84,000.00 $1,003,000.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Olympic Builders General Cont. $834,000.00 $137,000.00 $15,400.00 $83,900.00 $1,070,300.00     
City, State 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Poage Park (HUD) Project is $800,000.00 for the base bid. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Borton Construction Company in the 
amount of $977,700.00 with Base Bid and Alternates A, C, and D. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


